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Monday 29th April 2024 

 
 
 

Dear Mums, Dads, and Carers, 
 
We are writing to inform you that our Nursery will be closed all day on Friday 17th May 
2024. 
 
We are holding our annual 'Meet and Greet' for incoming families who are due to start  
Nursery in September 2024. As parents and carers of Nursery children yourselves, we hope 
you will understand the importance of this induction process. 
 
We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. Please speak to Mrs Akhtar, 
Nursery Teacher, if you have any queries. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs L Williams 
 


